
 

 

 
 

 

A Message from Dr. Thomas Danehy: ACES COVID Update, Apr. 9 

Hello: 

Today, Governor Lamont announced that CT schools are closed to at least May 20, 2020. While the 

number of cases are decreasing and we are making good progress, we will need to stick to our 

social distancing measures. 

I hope you all have a great holiday and vacation week. 

Stay well. 

Tom 

 


